
A MESSAGE FROM OUR PRESIDENT

January 20, 2021 

Dear Alavida Residents, Family & Staff,

 As we trickle into a new year with a sense of renewal and hope,  
I would like to take a moment to share a few thoughts.
 
First and foremost, I wish to thank all our staff whose quality of 
care has been consistently exceptional throughout our experience adapting to COVID-19. We would 
not be where we are today without your dedication and passion and are truly grateful for your trust & 
partnership.
 
Vaccines are currently being administered to our staff and soon to be rolled-out to our residents. Our 
communities will soon be more vibrant and so will our activities programs! We will probably be a lot 
more digital savvy at the end of this and will continue to facilitate our residents’ abilities to connect 
with people around the world.
 
We are extremely privileged to be the first recipients of the vaccine and encourage our community to 
embrace this in order to maximize our safety and ensure steps towards a “protective bubble”. This will 
impact our homes, our residents and our families.
 
Myself, and executive team are proud to have received the vaccine and look forward at the opportunity 
to cross paths with you and maybe a little handshake?
 
Happy 2021 filled with passion, friendly neighbours and inspiring lifestyles.

Sincerely,

David Choo


